
 
 
February 8, 2021 
 
Muscogee County School District 
2960 Macon Road 
Columbus, GA 31906 
 
Dear Guidance Counselors: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that The Columbus, GA Chapter of the Links, Incorporated will be 
awarding several scholarships to deserving students this spring.    
 
We are extending an invitation to all high school seniors who will be attending a Historically Black 
College or University(HBCU) for the 2021-2022 school year to apply for either a Book Scholarship of at 
least $1,000 or an Incoming Freshman Scholarship of at least $3,500. 
 
Applications are being accepted now through March 3. 
 
Attached you’ll find the criteria for selection along with the application and directions on how to submit 
it either electronically or by mail. 
 
Below you will find the link to the online application: 
 
Book/Incoming Freshman - https://forms.gle/fWxq7anY6XfMNu6B7 
 
If a student is selected for a scholarship, he or she will be a part of a video presentation. Please make 
sure the parent is aware and they complete the Photo and Pubicity Release Form included in the 
application.  
 
Save the date for our virtual scholarship awards presentation on April 10, 2021.  Details to follow.   
 
Thank you so much for assisting us in spreading the word to your students. 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
 
Kendra Wright 
Scholarship Committee Chair 
Columbus, GA Chapter of the Links, Incorporated  
 
 


